
 
 

CULVER CITY/CULVER CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT LIAISON COMMITTEE 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Culver City/Culver 
City Unified School District Liaison Committee scheduled for September 30, 2025 
at 4:00 PM, has been cancelled and shall not be held due to lack of quorum. 
 
 
 

BY: 
 
/s/T’Ana Allen   
T’Ana Allen 
Deputy City Clerk 

 


